Headteacher: Mr Toby Bull

6th September 2017

Dear Parent / Guardian,

As part of our topic this term, the children will be taking part in a Greek experience day on Wednesday 20th September. The day will be run by a company called Portals to the Past. Children will be expected to arrive in school at the normal time and the day will finish as usual at 3.10pm. I would like the children to come to school dressed as the Ancient Greeks! Please refer to the attached sheets for costume ideas.

The day will include:

- An introductory short talk on Greek life and culture
- Greek Quiz
- Archimedes Stomachion
- Petteia
- Myths and Legends
- Weapons and Armour
- Democracy
- Olympic Games

This day is an exciting opportunity for the children and I know they will find it a very valuable and enjoyable learning experience. To cover the costs, we are asking for a contribution of £5.

Please complete and return the slip to Mr Tidbury or the school office, with your contribution by Friday 15th September.

Thank you for your continued support,

| Simon Tidbury | |
|--|------------------|
| Year 5 Greek Experience Day | |
| Child's name | |
| I am enclosing a contribution of \pounds towards the coexperience. | ost of the Greek |
| Signed parent/guardian | |

Bishop William Ward C of E (VA) Primary School Coach Road, Great Horkesley, Colchester, Essex, CO6 4AT telephone: 01206 271336 email: admin@bishopwilliamward.essex.sch.uk